
 

 

 

Little Lax-ers! 

 

Schnecksville Playground Association is starting a new Developmental Lacrosse 
Program called “Little Lax-ers!” to introduce younger players to this amazing sport. 

 

Who: Pre-kindergarten and Kindergarten Boys and Girls 
When: Saturdays -- April to May for 5 weeks (Time: TBD) 

Where: Schnecksville Elementary School 

Cost: $50 – includes a t-shirt  

Program Objective:  To introduce young players to the fundamentals of Lacrosse 
which include: scooping, cradling, passing, and shooting before entering our 
competitive play programs    

Details: The program will be non-contact and requires no pads/helmets for the 
boys, and no eye guards for the girls (mouthguards will be required).  Sticks will be 
provided if you do not have one. 

 

Signup: Schnecksvillesports.com and click the banner that says: ‘Registration Now 
Open!’.  Registration will be open until March 31st. 

 

Contacts:  Drew McWilliams -  dmcwilliams@schnecksvillesports.com 

         Shelly McWilliams -  smcwilliams@schnecksvillesports.com 

Registration:  http://schnecksvillesports.com 

 

The Parkland School District does not sponsor or sanction this program/event/activity 
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